

March 15, 2019

Calgary Planning Commission Planning Services Centre 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor, Municipal Building 800 Macleod Trail SE Calgary, AB T2P 2M5 CITY OF CALGARY RECEIVED
IN COUNCIL CHAMBER

MAR 2 1 2019

ITEM: CPC2019 -2198

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT

Dear members of the Planning Commission:

It is the Calgary Stampede's pleasure to provide this letter of support for the Beltline Area Redevelopment Plan (ARP).

We were engaged throughout the process and believe the ARP does a good job setting out a vision for the area including Stampede Park. We appreciated the efforts the ARP makes to support the Rivers District Master Plan.

Sincerely,

CALGARY STAMPEDE

Jim Laurendeau

Vice President, Park Planning and Development